
 

February 29, 2024 
Property Owner 
 
 
SUBJECT: Plymouth Creek Stream Restoration Project – Dunkirk Lane to Plymouth Ice Center  

City Project WR250001 
Open House - March 11, 2024 

 
 
Dear Property Owner:  
 
 
The City of Plymouth and Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission are proposing to implement 
a drainage improvement within your neighborhood, as shown on the enclosed map. The proposed project 
is generally located within Plymouth Creek (yellow line on map) and adjacent wetlands between Dunkirk 
Lane North and the Plymouth Ice Center. The project design is not finalized, however improvements with 
the project are intended to improve the stream’s flow, remove blockages, repair streambank erosion, 
repair storm sewer infrastructure and reduce flooding. All enhancements should assist with improving 
water quality in Plymouth Creek and Medicine Lake.  
 
City and watershed staff (Barr Engineering) have completed multiple on-site visits in the fall of 2023 and 
have developed concept plans that we are excited to share with you. Staff will be hosting a public open 
house on Monday March 11th, 2024, from 5:00pm – 7:00pm in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 3400 
Plymouth Blvd. At the open house, city and watershed staff will be available to discuss project concepts 
and answer questions that residents in the project area may have.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on March 11th.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ben Scharenbroich 
Water Resources Supervisor 
(763) 509-5527 
bscharenbroich@plymouthmn.gov 
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Water Resources Supervisor 


